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To whom it may concern, 

I would like to formally show my support for the Martins Creek Quarry Expansion 

Project (SSD 6612). 

As an employee of  Daracon, this project is important to our company and to the 800 

people currently employed by Daracon. We also employ many subcontractors that 

would also be impacted by this decision. 

Martins Creek quarry produces some of the highest quality construction materials used 

in the construction industry and if we were to lose this source, this would have a flow 

on effect through all levels of the construction supply chain both in terms of costs 

and also the supply availability of materials. 

I have not made any reportable political donations. 

Yours faithfully, 

Peter Wharton 


